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4th Grade Learners 

 
 
DATES TO REMEMBER 
September 21 – S.O.S. Meeting 6:30pm 
September 25 – No Preschool 
September 30 – Parent-Teacher Conferences- No School 
 
PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES 
 For our fall parent-teacher conferences on September 30th, we are 
planning for remote conferences via Zoom. Elementary families will need to 
sign up via Signup Genius, like we did last year, and the only difference will 
be that parents will be meeting with teachers through zoom instead of in 
person.  
 Here is the link to sign up for your conference. Please find your child’s 
teacher’s name and click on “Sign Up”. 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f054cafa822a0fb6-elementary1 
Your child’s teacher will email you the Zoom link prior to the time of your 
conference. 
 If you would like speak with any other teacher, please reach out to 
them via email. They would be happy to either Zoom with you, call you, or 
have a conversation via email. 
 Like a lot of other things this year…this is the first time we’re trying 
this, so we’ll ask for some grace, flexibility, and understanding.  



NEWS FROM THE NURSE: 
Many pharmacies and doctor's offices are offering flu vaccines already. We 
recommend consulting with your physician to determine if and when receiving 
the flu vaccine is appropriate for you and your family. 
Cortney Sorensen, RN 
csorensen@emknights.org 
 
 
  



S.O.S. 
The next S.O.S. meeting is scheduled for Monday, September 21st at 6:30 in 
the elementary cafeteria. 
The S.O.S. is raffling three pairs of tickets to Vala’s Pumpkin Patch. 

 
 
 



 


